Escola Americana do Rio de Janeiro

July 15,2013

It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for Oriana Campbell. 1 worked with Oriana
for one year while I was Lower School principal of The American School of Rio de Janeiro from
August 2012 to July of 2013. The American School of Rio de Janeiro (EARJ) is an American school
which educates expatriate and local children in an American based curriculum. There are currently
1000 students on three campuses. [ was based at the Gavea, our main campus. [ directly supervised
Oriana.

Oriana is a team player who is always willing to do what is needed. Her biggest strength is her ability
to connect with children. Her classroom becomes a student’s favorite place. She makes everyone feel
welcome and unafraid to try new things. She communicates frequently with parents and develops
important partnerships with them. She is always gentle and kind with her students and they respect
and love her for it. She often touched bases with me so I was aware of what was happening in her
classroom. She recognizes that each student has great potential.

She is very organized and collaborates with her peers. I enjoyed observing her and hope she will
continue to teach for a long time.

Sincerely,

dMJArgmv""

Dr. Cristiana Jurgensen, Lower School Principal
The American School of Rio de Janeiro

cristianajurgensen@gmail.com
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